
Best Wishes, 

ss Kleinert 

ItA640-wl"
,  

Dear Harold Weisberg 

Sept. 20, 1975 
811 E. Hadley St. 
Milwaukee, Wisc. 

53212 

I have enclosed the Rangel letter and his press release. 

I should have sent these to you months ago. Added is a letter 

from my local Congressman Henry Reuss. 

When the Milwaukee Courier  wrote KCong. Rangel they also 

received a very strong encouraging letter response in favor of 

a full investigation of the King Killing. 

am looking forward to talking with you on Sunday, Sept. 

28th at 9:50 Ext EST over WOKY. 


